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The changes to service provision in the disability 
sector (including transition from ADHC to NGOs, 
transition to the NDIS and creation of the NDIS 
Quality and Safeguards Commission by 1 July 
2018) will have an impact on some staff at the 
NSW Ombudsman. 

The PSA is here to help you through these 
uncertain times. 

The ramifications of these changes for staff have 
not yet been determined and are subject to 
Federal and State government negotiations. 

While we do not yet fully know the implications, 
we can be prepared and organised in order to 
secure the best outcome for staff. 

To achieve this for you in the long-term, we need 
to hear from you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As such, the PSA will be holding a meeting for 
affected members: 

Thursday 12 October, 2017 
12:30 to 1:00 

Hearing Room 2 
All members who may be affected by the potential 
change are encouraged to attend. 

If you want clarification, to listen to others and to 
give important input, come to this meeting and 
have your say. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/

